
 

 

 
      
  
 

 

    
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

  
 
 
 
 

   

 

 

 
 

 
SIAMS OUTSTANDING 

2014 
          

Dear Parents, 

We hope this letter finds you all well. This week’s newsletter includes the 
Primary Safer Schools Newsletter for this term. It has some links you may find useful. 

The school will continue to stay up to date with local and national guidance and endeavour to inform 
parents if anything changes. The teachers will continue to issue work to pupils learning at home and 
parents are welcome to ring school if they have any concerns.  

Virtual Sports Day 2020 
Next week is Wreningham Primary School's inaugural Virtual Sports Day. We have put together 9 
exciting events for children to take part in to compete for the hotly contested 2020 Sports Day trophy. 
The events will need to be completed during the week beginning 29.06.2020 and results emailed to 
Mrs Furness on/by Friday 3rd July. Please send us photos of you taking part. Every entry counts as an 
extra point for your house. All the information and details of the events are on the school website. 
http://www.wreningham.norfolk.sch.uk/index.html 
Good luck! 

Year 2 Transition Days - Monday 20 July and Tuesday 21 July 
We recognise transition, for Year 2 in particular, can be a big step with the children starting a new key 
stage. With this in mind, and having confirmed with Norfolk’s HSE, we are opening one more bubble 
on Monday 20 July and Tuesday 21 July for the Year 2 children. They will be able to come to school 
and spend time together in their new class with their teacher Mrs Cameron. The current bubble of Y2 
to Y5 key workers’ children will relocate to the Mary Fairman room and will be taught by Mrs Rees on 
these two days. More information will follow nearer the date. 
I hope you have a lovely weekend. 
Mr Jones 

Wreningham  CE VC Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter 

 

                              Together Everyone Achieves More       Friday 26 June, 2020 

Bubble 4 have been busy this week 
which began with a science experiment to 
see what the effect of different substances 
will have on the shell of an egg.  
Do you agree with their predictions (see 
below)? 

http://www.wreningham.norfolk.sch.uk/index.html


 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

        

 

 

Drawing with Rob Bidulph 

Learning how to 

stay healthy. 

They also applied for 

their Blue Peter Badges. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Finally from 

last week…a 

socially 

distanced 

game of 

netball. 

Bubble 1 

have been 

up to all 

sorts this 

week… 

They were  

doubling 

using cubes. 

Submarine building!  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Phonics Snakes and Ladders  

Bubble 3 took part in the National 

Cricket Catching challenge. 

They’ve also been making bridges. 

Freyja has been busy at home 

doing some balancing and 

beautiful art work.  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please send us your photos from home as we all love to see what you are getting 

up to and the progress you are making. 

 

A lovely brochure for Pandora. 

Some very impressive bridge 

building at home by Oscar! 

 



 

 


